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Agenda item 15 – MEMBERSHIP 

 
15-2  Documents to note 
 

15.1-1     Resignations from Membership 
Changes in Membership 

 
 
Resignations from IALA Membership 
 
The following organisations resigned since the last Council meeting. 
 

Industrial Members: 
• Hitt Traffic Technology B.V; the Netherlands. Further to the acquisition of Hitt by 
Saab, the decision was made to keep only one IALA Membership, Saab in Sweden. 
This notice was received by17th December with effect 1st January 2013. Fees are paid. 
 
• North West Marine LLC; United Arab Emirates. Since this company applied for 
Industrial Membership in June 2009, none of the fees is paid. The notification of 
resignation was received on 15th April further to the latest reminder sent on 26th March 
of this year.  

 
 
Changes in Membership 
 
The following changes were notified to the Secretariat: 
 

• IMC Representative to the Council; Mr Clive Quickenden from Tideland has taken 
over the role of Mr Allen Mitchener in the IMC, including his position as Council 
observer with effect April.1st .A notification was received from Mr Allen Mitchener on 
28th March  
 
• Changsan IT Co., Ltd; Rep of Korea. This company is renamed Global Control 
System Corporation under the chairmanship of Mr Sang Gil Lee, new CEO from 
April 1st. IALA was notified by 8th April. 

 
• Selex Sistemi Integrati; Italy. This company is renamed Selex ES (Stands for 
Electronic Systems) further to the merger of its three branches Elsag , Galileo & 
Sistemi Integrati). IALA was notified on January 9th that the new Selex ES will fully 
continue the commitment of the former Selex-Si within IALA.  

 
 
The Council is invited to note the resignations and changes in Membership. 


